
Bhachu, Ujagar

From: CJ Bruyn <cjbruyn@msn.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2013 12:47 PM
To: Bhachu, Ujagar
Subject: public information

It was discussed with Mr. Bhachu that CJ Bruyn & Co. will not be requesting from the NRC an exemption to

keep information from remaining public information.

Caline Bruyn

CJ Bruyn & Co.

800-252-7896

www.cibruynco.com
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